
From: Elsen, Nikki 
Sent: Tuesday, May 31, 2022 3:21 PM 
To: Craig, Sondra 
Subject: FW: In support of 22-0636: AN ORDINANCE to create Sec. 32-191 of the Code 

of Ordinances of the City of La Crosse prohibiting Conversion Therapy. 

From: Rachel Unseth <runseth@pomcounselingllc.com>  
Sent: Tuesday, May 31, 2022 1:18 PM 
To: Elsen, Nikki <Elsenn@cityoflacrosse.org> 
Subject: In support of 22-0636: AN ORDINANCE to create Sec. 32-191 of the Code of Ordinances of the 
City of La Crosse prohibiting Conversion Therapy. 

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you 
recognize the sender and know the content is safe. ***  

My name is Rachel Unseth and I am a Mental Health and Substance Use Counselor at Peace of Mind 
Counseling LLC in downtown La Crosse.  

I am writing to say that I am in FULL support of the proposed ordinance to ban conversion therapy.  

Please feel free to contact me via this email or phone with any questions.  

Thank you kindly, 

Rachel Unseth, MS, LPC, CSAC 
Dual Diagnosis Therapist 
608-799-4714 / Fax: 608-782-4426 
Peace of Mind Counseling LLC 
115 5th Ave S Suite 523 
La Crosse, WI 54601 
runseth@pomcounselingllc.com
https://pomcounselingllc.com/index.php/our-counselors/rachel-unseth


